
 

Sunday, March 6 - 4:00 p.m. 
Zion Lutheran Church – Concert featuring the Celestial Strings 

(8304 E. Buckeye, Millwood) 

Floyd Czoski (Organ/Piano), Kathleen Czoski (Cello), and Josh Czoski (Violin), and the 
Robert Collins virtual pipe organ.  The program consists of light classical music and show 
tunes.  This will be an A.G.O. event and West Valley Strings fund raiser.  There is a $5.00 
suggested donation at the door.  

Program will include Telemann trios,  Adagio by Albinoni,  the Swan by Camille Saint-

Saens, etc.  Floyd will also be playing the Bach Prelude and Fugue in A minor, BWV 543 

(that might not count as 'light classical'). 

 

Sunday, May 15 - 4:00 p.m. 
Member Recital – The Cathedral of Saint John the Evangelist 

(127 E. 12th Avenue, Spokane) 

 

Sunday, June 12 - 5:00 p.m. 
Annual Picnic – Kent and Ruth Brocklebank’s home 

(1125 E. 33rd Avenue, Spokane) 

 

 

Sunday, March 27, 5:00 pm 
The Cathedral of Saint John the Evangelist 

Senior Recital, Robert Carr, organ 

 

Tuesday, May 10, 2011 

Musicfest Northwest—St. John's Episcopal Cathedral 

The organ division will be held at St. John’s Cathedral this year.  We are hoping to have 
several young organists participating in this Festival.  We will have a representative from 
KPBX on site to record and photograph participants.  Selections will be aired on KPBX 
during Festival week as time permits.  Our 2011 adjudicator will be David Dahl from  
Tacoma, WA - Sally Dotson, Chair, Organ Division 
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Other Musical Events of Note 



Dear Member or Friend of the Spokane Chapter of The American Guild of Organists, 

 

Special thanks to Bob and Judy Temple for hosting our annual Epiphany Party at their home on Friday, January 7th.  
The soups, breads, and desserts were wonderful as was fellowship & conversation and the open console at the 
1899 James Cole (Boston), 8 rank, 2 manual/pedal tracker action pipe organ.   

 

The new-year gives us opportunity to spur our recently reactivated Scholarship Committee and Lewis and Clark 
High School Organ Maintenance/Support Committee into active duty.  If you have interest in serving on either, 
please let me know at your early convenience.  Thank you! 

 

The Region VIII Convention will be held in Boise, Idaho July 3 – 7, 2011.  Complete information can be found 
on the convention website at www.convention.agoboise.org.  Who’s planning to attend?? 

 

We’ve had a great fall and early winter, including four fine, varied events.  Let’s move toward June with a similar 
level of participation, learning, shared work and enjoyment. 

 

Serving Together, 

 

Mark Haberman, Dean 
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